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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 7:25 AM


To: Barry Thom


Cc: Garwin Yip; Maria Rea; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: ROC Effect Presentation


Barry,


Attached is the latest draft of the ROC Effects Presentation for our meeting this afternoon. We are going to


work on it some more today after the CV call but I wanted to share the latest version with you


beforehand. Note that there is some text in red that is flagged for internal discussion today but will not remain


red for the presentation.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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